
Dear Parents/Carers of Year 6 
 
A few reminders regarding the show and ‘Crocky Trail.’ 
 
The show begins at 6pm and we would like the children to come to school for 5.30 
please and if you are not staying they will need collecting at 7.15pm. Please 
remember we can only allow two people per child into the hall and you MUST only 
attend on the correct day. A (Allan) to J (Jones) on Wednesday and K (Kennedy) to 
W (Willows) on Thursday. I know of a few swaps – please let one of the staff know if 
you have swapped. Siblings and other children cannot attend unless counted in your 
two. Please remember to bring a mask and wear throughout the production. Again I 
apologise for the amount of rules and how strict we have to be but until July 19th we 
are bound by strict legislation.  
 
We will not be having a raffle but we will have a bucket for donations; please bring 
cash!! This will help with associated costs and I thank you in advance for your 
support.  
 

Crocky Trail 
 

On Monday we go to the ‘Crocky Trail’ and below is clothing advice straight from 
them. In addition the children will need a disposable packed lunch and they can bring 
no more than £5 for extra snacks and ice cream if you deem appropriate.  
 
‘Clothing should, in general include long sleeved tops and long trousers/jogging 
pants/jeans. The best footwear is good grip trainers or boots, no open-toed sandals. 
Young visitors to the Crocky Trail have, on occasions been known to get wet! It is 
worth checking the forecast before your visit – if wet weather is imminent then a 
change of clothing could be useful.’  
 
Any questions please get in touch. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
M Mountcastle  
 


